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Learn more about the upcoming domain change from senecacollege.ca to senecapolytechnic.ca,
affecting our websites, applications, email addresses, user IDs, single sign-on, and laptop
configurations. Join an upcoming webinar for essential insights on this upcoming transition.

e Thursday, Nov.9 —12:15t0 1 p.m.

Tuesday, Nov. 14 —12:151t0 1 p.m.

Thursday, Nov. 23 —12:15t0 1 p.m.

Tuesday, Dec. 12 —12:15to0 1 p.m.

Tuesday, Dec. 19 — 12:15to 1 p.m. — Join the session

o This webinar will start with a viewing of a previously-recorded webinar, followed by a live
Q&A scheduled for 12:35 p.m.

Webinar recording

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to us
at its.rebrand@senecapolytechnic.ca
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